
Construction on SH 62 is scheduled to begin March 21 and will last two 
construction seasons with a winter shutdown November 2016 - March 

2017.  Work will impact traffic flow on SH 62 and Town of Ridgway 
streets N. Lena, N. Cora, N. Laura,  N. Clinton N. Charles and N. Rail-

road. This meeting allows all stakeholders an opportunity to meet the 
contractor and establish an open line of communication.

To learn more about the project visit CDOT’s website at
https://www.codot.gov/projects/sh62rampupridgway

or contact the project team at 970-430-0933 
or via email at SH62Ridgway@accbuilt.com

ACC is an equal opportunity employer and strongly encourages Veterans, those with 
disabilities, women and minorities to apply for employment or offer services. 

P U B L I C  M E E T I N G
SH 62 Ramp Up Ridgway

The Colorado Department of Transportation and 
American Civil Constructors will be hosting a 
public meeting to outline construction plans 

for the SH 62 Ramp Up Project.

March 17 from 5:30 - 8:30 p.m. Ridgway Town Hall 
Open House: 5:30- 6:00 pm. Public Presentation: 6:00 p.m.

 March 17, 2016
Ridgway Town Hall

201 N Railroad St, Ridgway, CO 81432 
from 5:30 - 8:30 p.m.


